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The Workforce Connections: Workforce Specialist Project Framework (the Framework) was 

developed iteratively from September 2021 and published on 22 February 2022 and reflects the 

arrangements in place at that point in time. The Framework will be reviewed at least once a year. 

The review’s scope will depend on the significance of changes in labour market conditions, the 

emergence of workforce needs, changes in government priorities and new industry strategies/plans 

since the last update. 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide the following updates prior to the next review of the 

Framework. 

The Workforce Specialists initiative commencement date has been updated, with the initiative now 

commencing from October 2022. 

All references to the department or the government, including policies, relate to the arrangements 

that were in place at the time of publication.  

These updates will be considered as part of the next review of the Framework. 

End of Addendum 
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